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                                                                                                                                 Monday 18th March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Getting Ready for the Assessments and Parent Webinar – ‘How You Can Support Your Child 
During Exams’ 
 
It has been really positive to see that so many of you attended the last parent webinar that discussed 
‘Exam Preparation’. As students prepare for their upcoming assessments our focus in school will be 
on preparing them to ‘study smart’ and ‘motivate them to work hard’ through a series of activities. 
Please see below further information on how you can support your child with this process at home 
too.  
 
Years 7 to 13 – Form Time, Tutorials and Assembly Activities  
 

• Years 7 to 9 – The assessment window for those year groups will start on 29th April and Form 

time before and after the Easter break will focus in preparing students for these assessments. 

Students in Years 8 and 9 are discussing how to revise this week while Year 7 discuss the 

importance of attendance and how to continue to demonstrate a Growth Mindset.  

• Years 10 to 13 – Students will be completing study timetables and discuss revision strategies in 

order to make the most of their Easter break and prepare for their upcoming assessments.  

Please note that parent guides that aim too help you with assessment preparation will be shared in 
due course.  
 
Parent Webinar – ‘How You Can Support Your Child During Exams’ 
 
Lastly, you have been given exclusive access to one more Parent Webinar from Elevate 
education that will focus on exam preparation. This webinar will discuss key areas such as: 

• What to do in the final days before any test or assessment  

• How to establish a good routine for the night before  

• How to optimise exam-room performance 

The webinar takes place online from 6pm – 7pm on Tuesday 19th of March. Please register using 
this link https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukschoolwebinar. Should you not be available for the “live” 
event, please watch the recorded video afterwards. Please note, to watch the video afterwards, you 
must still register using the above link before the webinar. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs E. Georgaka (Egeorgaka@robertclack.co.uk) 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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